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October 11, 2019



The Honorable Rod Dembowski
Chair, King County Council
[bookmark: _GoBack]Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Dembowski:
I am pleased to transmit for the King County Council’s consideration, a full set of confirmation documents, as established by code and practice, for use in considering the  confirmation of John Diaz as the Director of the King County Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention.  

Since April of this year, Mr. Diaz has been working as the Interim Director of the Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention.  He is well prepared to lead the department as it implements progressive changes which will advance King County’s Strategic Plan goals of safety, justice, and quality local government. 

Mr. Diaz has extensive experience working successfully with a wide range of stakeholders, including councilmembers and other elected officials, regulatory agencies, media, employee groups, and residents.  His ability to successfully communicate and collaborate with these diverse interests demonstrates his ability to manage complex and critical initiatives in the interest of King County.


It is my great pleasure to request the confirmation of John Diaz as the Director of the King County Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention.

If your staff have any questions, please feel free to contact Casey Sixkiller, Chief Operating Officer, Executive Office, at 206-263-5700.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosure

cc:	King County Councilmembers
		ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff 
  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
	Whitney Abrams, Chief People Officer, King County Executive Office 
Casey Sixkiller, Chief Operating Officer, King County Executive Office
Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
	Jay Osborne, Director, Department of Human Resources
	John Diaz, Director Designee, Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention
	



